
 

               KSS Student Bulletin 
              February 28-March 4        

 

• The Kwalikum Observer is meeting this Thursday at lunch in room 116 to 
discuss our current and upcoming issue! Do you want to be a part of our 
school newspaper? All are welcome! 

• A reminder that KSS is trying to ease the garbage production of the school. 
Please take a moment for the correct selection of compost/recyclable/waste 
bin colour or bottle/can collection when you dispose. If a coloured bin is not 
nearby, it won’t be far away.  

• Interested in Social Justice and/or Gender/Sexuality Alliance? Join us at 
Inclusion Fusion! We meet Thursdays at lunchtime in Room 282. 

• The senior girls basketball team had an exceptional season and met their goal 
of going to Islands. 

• KSS Student Artists are invited to create a KSS Pride Logo. Create a T-shirt 
design with no more than 9 colours, to be printed on a black t-shirt. Hand in 
your design to Ms.B in the Art Studio (271) by April 8. The chosen design will 
grace KSS Pride t-shirts and be sold at the school, and the artist will receive a 
free t-shirt with their design on it.  

• Students traveling to the Bamfield Marine Science Centre need to be in the 
bus lane no later than 8:15 am on Tuesday morning. 

• Parent/Teacher Interviews are happening March 9&10. Parents can begin to 
sign up on the website as of Monday, February 28 @ 8:00am. Look under the 
School Links!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


